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SCLMA President’s Message  ......... 
Dr Roger Faint   

Queensland currently 
is on the other side of 
the Omicron variant, 
SARS-CoV-2 virus 
epidemic and according 
to an interview between 
Dr Norman Swann 
(of Coronacast fame) 
and a world renowned 
viralogist, Australia is 
likely to be in a lull for 
some months, at least 
until winter.  

This is not to say that people aren’t suffering, being 
admitted to hospital or dying. 

The two main logical reasons are the high vaccination 
rates and the exponential spread of the Omicron 
Virus around the globe, which is giving the world’s 
population herd immunity. Cross fingers there are no 
further significant variants.

Inevitably, I recently contracted a COVID variant 
being initially symptomatic on Thursday 27th January 
(looking back) this year. My infectious contact was 
perhaps from work, a gym or even a rarely visited 
coffee shop. Thankfully I am not aware of having 
passed it on at work, socially or even at a SCLMA 
committee meeting.

I woke Friday am with low grade fever, sore throat, 
vague cough and incredible fatigue. I thought I was 
bouncing back Saturday, however I remained at 
about 70% on my wellness meter for the next week.

I worked from home (telemedicine) for three days 
but on the third day I realised I was becoming too 
emotionally vested to practice medicine thus I closed 
the lap top. A lesson learnt and be warned!

At day 17 post COVID infection I felt 90%, albeit with 
a cough, felt I could enjoy work but am still staying 
away from the gym. 

The SCLMA committee meeting was on the 27th 
January. The committee examined our financial 
position and looked at the 2022 activities. The clinical 
meetings will be popular as usual with entertaining 
speakers and interesting topics and I invite you all to 
attend and invite your colleagues. The year will be 
kicked off with a Sunshine Coast junior doctors night 
coming soon.

The medical work force issues (amongst other obvious 
vocations) on the Sunshine Coast are accelerating 
with a significant lack of GPs in the first instance. 
The lack of GPs is likely secondary to low training 
numbers plus closed state and international borders. 
The bush population is particularly feeling the lack 
of quality medical services and I have colleagues 
who are desperate for time off and are concerned for 
their patients at the same time.

My practice is fortunate to have recently attracted an 
experienced registrar, however like many practices, 
we are not taking new patients. 
This means emergency departments will continue to 
be busy with significant ambulance ramping. This is 
a long term issue and not easy to resolve, particularly 
as the Sunshine Coast population grows. 

I hope your children will settle into tertiary education 
and school in 2022 and you all keep well.

Regards 
Roger

Dr Roger Faint
President SCLMA. 

The SCLMA  
thanks 
Sullivan 
Nicolaides 
Pathology  for 
the distribution 
of the monthly 
newsletter 
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CONTACTS:
President    Dr Roger Faint

   Ph: 0448 848 327

Vice President and Dr Scott Masters
Meetings Convenor Ph: 5491 1144 (W) 

SCLMA Life Memb. Dr Wayne Herdy

 Secretary:  Dr John Evans 

 Treasurer:  Dr Peter Ruscoe

  Newsletter Editor: Dr Mara Clarson 

  Meetings Convenor: Dr Alicia Lorenz

Committee:  Dr Grant Eddie
   Dr Jonathan Last
   Dr James Tunggal
   Dr Werner Van Vuuren

GP Registrar Rep: Position Vacant

Hospital Liaison: Dr Shrey Singh

PHN Representative: Dr Jon Harper 
 
Junior Docs Rep: Dr Katherine Rimmer 
   President, SCJDS
   
For general enquiries and all editorial or advertising 
contributions and costs, please contact:

Jo Bourke (Secretariat)
Email:  admin@sclma.com.au
Mob: 0407 037 112
Fax: 5479 3995

The Sunshine Coast Local Medical Association 
welcomes contributions from members, especially  
‘Letters to the Editor”.
Please address all correspondence to: 

SCLMA PO Box 549  Cotton Tree 4558
Email:  admin@sclma.com.au
Fax: 5479 3995

Newsletter Editor:  Mara (W) 07 5437 9788 

Disclaimer:  The views expressed by the authors or articles 
in the newsletter of the Sunshine Coast Local Medical 
Association Inc. are not necessarily those of the Sunshine 
Coast Local Medical Association Inc.  The Sunshine Coast 
Local Medical Association Inc. accepts no responsibility 
for errors, omissions or inaccuracies contained therein or 
for the consequences of any action taken by any person 
as a result of anything contained in this publication. 

MARCH 2022 
NEWSLETTER
Deadline 15th
MARCH 2022

• What would you like to see in the newsletter?
• Do you have some jokes we can publish (and not 

offend anyone!!).

Our circulation via email, post and courier (Sullivan 
Nicolaides Pathology) reaches more than 1,000 
recipients!

Contact Jo: Mobile: 0407 037 112
Email: admin@sclma.com.au
Fax: 5479 3995
We welcome new content - case studies, local 
news and photos.  
If you are a new  member, please send in a short 
bio and a photo to introduce yourself.
NOTE:  We are planning to change to digital only 
newsletter distribution over the next month.  

ARE YOU A MEMBER?
If you are not a member please complete the 
application form available on the website:

www.sclma.com.au.
You will need two proposers to sign your application 
form. If this is a problem, come along to a monthly 

clinical meeting to introduce yourself 
Enquiries:  Jo  Ph: 0407 037 112 

Email: admin@sclma.com.au
Are you listed on the Member Directory on our 

website? Are your details correct?  
Directory form available on the website. 

www.sclma.com.au

HIGHLIGHTS in this issue:

P 4-5: SCHHS - Dr Peter Gillies, CE
P 7:  SCHHS - GPLO February Update
P 9:  PHN - February Update
P 11:  USC - Clinical Trials
P 13:  BPH - Karen Clark GM

P 15:  SCUPH - Justin Greenwell CEO

P 16:  SCUPH - Clinical Trials Expansion
P 19:  Doctors Health in Queensland 

P 21:  TRAVEL - Murray River Cruise

P 25-28: AMA Qld - PRESIDENT’S REPORT

P 29:  APPLICATION FORM  

P 31:  CLASSIFIEDS

Please ‘like’, ‘share’ and ‘follow’ our 
Facebook page:  sunshinecoast local 
medical association.

ALL COVID-19 UPDATES 
ARE UPLOADED AS RECEIVED.

Website:  www.sclma.com.au

2022 CLINICAL MEETING 

THURSDAY 31 MARCH 2022
 VENUE - MAROOCHYDORE
SURF CLUB FUNCTION ROOM
Details still being finalised 
Invites coming & information updated 
on  website & Facebook. 

THURSDAY 28 APRIL 2022
VENUE - MAROOCHYDORE
SURF CLUB FUNCTION ROOM
Speakers: Dr Hans Van der Wall
       Dr Andrew Paszkowski
Topic: Reflux Scintigraphy - Reflux 
Testing Sunshine Coast - X-Ray & 
Imaging

Queries: Jo Ph: 0407 037 112
Email: admin@sclma.com.au 
Vacancies available for 2022
We are interested in Corporate 
sponsorship. Ph: Jo 0407 037 112

SCLMA MEMBERSHIP 

Welcome New Member! 
(Accepted February 2022 meeting)
Dr Van der Wall (physician, nuclear medicine)

Are you listed on our Members’ Directory?  
Do your details need to be updated?
http://www.sclma.com.au/members/
Contact: Jo - admin@sclma.com.au 
Ph: 0407 037 112

Lapsed Members:
We recently contacted many who had not renewed 
for a short or long period. We were able to delete 
approximately 80 due to mail return or retirement. 
Thanks to those who caught up with membership 
payment. Receipts available on request. 

2022 Renewals will be sent this month. Note there 
will be a small increase from $110 to $132 due to 
rising costs in running expenses. 
    
Please pass this newsletter to someone who might 
like to become a member!
Application Form - Page 29

Why remain a member of the SCLMA??

• It’s one of the largest LMAs in Australia!
• Membership of approx $2 per week gets you ...
• Invite to sponsored monthly clincal meetings with 

local specialists, 2-course meal, drinks and over 
by 9pm.

• Access to our website with all Covid and relevant 
updates  http://www.sclma.com.au

• Access to our monthly newsletters with reports 
from all hospital chief executives and general 
managers and the Primary Health Network 
(PHN)

• Reduced advertising costs for monthly newsletter 
plus free classifieds for members

• Free membership for junior doctors and retired 
doctors. 

• RENEW NOW FOR 2022!!

Committee Planning Meeting held Jan 27 2022:
Plans to revamp the website (it’s 6 years old!)  
Members Only access, easy on-line payment, and 
access to recordings of monthly clinical meetings. 
Suggestion for Members Only chat line and more to 
come. Newsletters to be digital access only!!
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HEALTH SERVICE LINK - FEBRUARY 2022

Dear SCLMA Colleagues,

As we commence the new year, I would like to extend thanks to SCLMA members, GPs, Practice staff, Pharmacies 
and Private Providers who have provided patient care since the border opened pre-Christmas bringing an influx of 
COVID-19 community transmission across the State. I hope you have been able to keep both yourselves and your 
families well over the festive and new year seasons. It has been quite the start to 2022.

Whilst very busy our COVID inpatient, ICU and virtual ward numbers did not reach the peak predicted by our 
modelling tools and our health service has not been overwhelmed. Each of our clinical areas have well-developed 
plans in place to respond, and our focus continues to be on both the health and wellbeing of our staff and our 
community.

I would like to thank Dr Sue Nightingale who previously contributed to this newsletter. Sue has returned to clinical 
work with our mental health service. In the past few months, I have welcomed a Chief Operating Officer, Jo Shaw, 
and Executive Director Legal, and Governance, Julian Tommei. We recently conducted a recruitment campaign for an 
Executive Director Medical Services and I hope to be able to make an announcement about this soon.

Sunshine Coast Health welcomes dozens of new junior doctors
 

On 13 January, 66 new medical interns joined SCHHS, their roles continue to build the region’s future health 
workforce. And I’m sure you would agree joining during a pandemic, with requirement for high PPE and fit testing is 
quite the orientation. You can read more here. 

Nambour General Hospital redevelopment 
There have been multiple relocations at Nambour General Hospital during the past two months as construction works 
have been progressively completed.

The Mental Health Unit relocated from the lower ground floor to their new location in Block 6 level 2. Known as ‘The 
Pandanus Unit’ patients have single bedrooms with individual ensuites, dedicated therapy spaces and a sensory/
relaxation room.

Other moves include the Medical Imaging Unit (located on Block 2A ground), and ED Administration (Block 6 level 1), 
in preparation for their permanent relocation

     Pictured above: MHU2 High Dependency Unit lounge and Medical Imaging Unit reception.

Congratulations to Professor James O’Beirne, Hepatology

James has received a $450,000 research grant to improve health service planning and outcomes for non-alcoholic 
fatty liver disease (NAFLD) patients. 
 

The grant, funded by the Sunshine Coast Hospital and Health Service (SCHHS) Study, Education and Research Trust 
Fund (SERTF) along with Wishlist, was awarded to James who says his research would result in valuable, world-first 
data. 
 

Through interviews with people diagnosed with NAFLD, we will, for the first time in Australia and overseas, explore 
patients’ perspectives about their supportive care needs, for example their health and emotional concerns, as well as 
their practical concerns about managing their condition. More on the study is here. 

HEALTH SERVICE LINK - FEBRUARY 2022

SCHHS Medical Profile  

After initially studying 
general medicine, Sunshine 
Coast Hospital and Health 
Service Intensive Care Unit 
(ICU) Director, Dr Vikram 
Masurkar transitioned to the 
speciality after a brief stint 
in intensive care during his 
training.

Vikram, who started his 
career as a doctor in India, 
said that move, as well as 
his one to the Sunshine 
Coast, were both simple 
decisions to make. 

“While I was training to be a General Physician, I completed a short stint in an ICU and I found that really satisfying, 
looking after sick patients and helping them to make a good recovery, and I’ve never looked back since.

“I worked at a few tertiary ICUs in India before I moved to Sydney and then Brisbane for work.

“When I completed my ICU Fellowship, I was very keen to move to a place that was growing and I could contribute to 
its development, which is why I chose to move to the Sunshine Coast. 

“It was very rewarding to be involved in the planning of Sunshine Coast University Hospital’s ICU, and then move into 
the unit. I’ve been with the health service since 2010 and I’ve never felt the need to move anywhere else.

“As a doctor I like overseeing the treatment of a wide range of patients who are acutely unwell and require critical 
medical care, and to have a very holistic approach to treating patients. There are very few specialities in medicine that 
allow you have a broad approach and with intensive care, we look after extremely unwell patients regardless of what 
speciality they belong to.

“For example, from patients with medical illnesses like severe pneumonia, to trauma, to those who have had high risk 
surgery. It’s a very heterogenous group and I like the mix of different pathology we see. 

“It’s very satisfying to do everything we can to help our patients and to see them leave ICU after they have recovered. 
While striving to provide patients the best possible outcome, it is our responsibility to look after patients who may not 
have a good outcome, and we make sure those patients and their families are well supported.  

“Every day we come to work wanting to do our best. I know that change is the only constant and so we are continually 
reassessing how we do our jobs and I’m always open to learning new ways to provide our patients with the best 
possible outcome. That’s my healthcare philosophy, and I think that keeps the team going as well. 

“We are very fortunate to have a world class facility here at SCUH, and that’s just the foundation for what we can 
achieve.”

Kind regards,

Dr Peter Gillies

Chief Executive
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CONTACT US 
t  07 5391 0366 
e  info@theradiologyclinic.com.au

31 Plaza Pde
Maroochydore Q 4558 
www.theradiologyclinic.com.au

Pain Management 
MSK & Interventional Procedure Specialists

Pain Consultations
Radiofrequency Ablation
CT Facet Joint injections 
CT Nerve Root Injections
CT Joint Injections 
CT Epidural Injections 
CT Medial Branch Block 
Ultrasound Injections 
PRP (Platelet Rich Plasma) Therapy
Image Guided Foreign Body Removal 
FNA & Biopsy

Dr Jonathan Langton 
Dr Mat Bateman 
Dr Lance Lawler

 

 

 

Sotrovimab for patients with COVID-19 
If your patient meets the criteria for Sotrovimab infusion:   please contact the Virtual Ward SMO  M: 0460 432 660 to 
organise. 
 
Sotrovimab is available through the Sunshine Coast University Hospital for patients with COVID-19 who meet the 
indications listed in the Queensland Health Sotrovimab Prescribing Guideline which can be found at the Clinical 
Guidelines webpage.  Please note that there are tiered access criteria, depending on supply. 
 
If the infusion needs to be organised on same day/weekend/afterhours we will liaise with the infusion area, as in general 
the patient will be booked for the next business day. 
 
Sotrovimab prescribing guideline | Queensland Health 
Clinical guidelines | Queensland Health 
 
Sotrovimab guidelines are also available on HealthPathways COVID-19 Case Management - Community 
HealthPathways Sunshine Coast & Gympie (Log on:  usersc    Password: pwsc) 
 
 
 

Managing patients with COVID-19 at home 
The Sunshine Coast HealthPathway ‘COVID-19 case management' is now 
live: https://sunshinecoast.communityhealthpathways.org/728651.htm, to support GPs who are looking after COVID-19 
patients in the community.  
 
This pathway is for the management of patients with confirmed COVID-19 (by polymerase chain reaction (PCR) or rapid 
antigen test (RAT)) or patients highly suspected to have COVID-19 and awaiting testing.  
 
To access HealthPathways: username is ‘usersc’, password is ‘pwsc’. 
 
Handing over the care to the COVID-19 virtual ward 
If patients are deteriorating at home, refer to the ‘COVID-19 request’ HealthPathway page for contact details of the 
SCHHS virtual ward SMO to provide clinical handover: 
 

- Direct phone 0460-432-660 available 24 hours, 7 days. This is not for patients. 
- Also send referral electronically to SCUH central referral centre via Smart Referrals or secure messaging. 
- If unable to attach investigations or use secure messaging, fax to: (07) 5202-0555. 
- For service enquiries, phone the admin officer on: (07) 5436-8639 or (07) 5436-8634 

 
HealthPathway page available here: https://sunshinecoast.communityhealthpathways.org/722376.htm 
 
 
The GP Liaison Unit wants to hear from you! 
Send us an email or give us a call:  SCHHS-GPLO@health.qld.gov.au; Phone: 5202 3822 
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Guidelines webpage.  Please note that there are tiered access criteria, depending on supply. 
 
If the infusion needs to be organised on same day/weekend/afterhours we will liaise with the infusion area, as in general 
the patient will be booked for the next business day. 
 
Sotrovimab prescribing guideline | Queensland Health 
Clinical guidelines | Queensland Health 
 
Sotrovimab guidelines are also available on HealthPathways COVID-19 Case Management - Community 
HealthPathways Sunshine Coast & Gympie (Log on:  usersc    Password: pwsc) 
 
 
 

Managing patients with COVID-19 at home 
The Sunshine Coast HealthPathway ‘COVID-19 case management' is now 
live: https://sunshinecoast.communityhealthpathways.org/728651.htm, to support GPs who are looking after COVID-19 
patients in the community.  
 
This pathway is for the management of patients with confirmed COVID-19 (by polymerase chain reaction (PCR) or rapid 
antigen test (RAT)) or patients highly suspected to have COVID-19 and awaiting testing.  
 
To access HealthPathways: username is ‘usersc’, password is ‘pwsc’. 
 
Handing over the care to the COVID-19 virtual ward 
If patients are deteriorating at home, refer to the ‘COVID-19 request’ HealthPathway page for contact details of the 
SCHHS virtual ward SMO to provide clinical handover: 
 

- Direct phone 0460-432-660 available 24 hours, 7 days. This is not for patients. 
- Also send referral electronically to SCUH central referral centre via Smart Referrals or secure messaging. 
- If unable to attach investigations or use secure messaging, fax to: (07) 5202-0555. 
- For service enquiries, phone the admin officer on: (07) 5436-8639 or (07) 5436-8634 

 
HealthPathway page available here: https://sunshinecoast.communityhealthpathways.org/722376.htm 
 
 
The GP Liaison Unit wants to hear from you! 
Send us an email or give us a call:  SCHHS-GPLO@health.qld.gov.au; Phone: 5202 3822 
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EON Radiology provides expert 
cardiac imaging and risk assessment.

The coronary artery calcium (CAC) 
score is just one of the tests that our 
experienced sta� can carry out in the 
cardiac clinic. This quick, painless 
procedure is the international gold 
standard for predicting heart attacks in 
patients over the age of 40.

EON Radiology is a sister company of 
Heart HQ and all coronary CT scans 
are co-reported by a Heart HQ 
cardiologist and a radiologist. 

The establishment of this specialised 
cardiac clinic recognises the incredible 
advancements made in CT technology, 
coupled with the advantages it o�ers 
in terms of non-invasive coronary 
testing and risk assessment.

EON Radiology is passionate about 
patient care and o�ering this testing so 
close to home will benefit the health of 
many Sunshine Coast residents.

 07 5414 1101   

 07 5414 1190   

 admin@eonradiology.com.au 
EON Radiology is a sister company of Heart HQ. 
Visit www.hearthq.com.au for more details.

To find out more or to refer a patient, 
call EON Radiology on 07 5414 1190

The coast’s first coronary CT clinic.

Empowering health professionals to deliver 
palliative care 

Investing in quality end-of-life care is recognised as 
an important component of quality patient-centred 
care and ensuring the individual’s wishes and 
values are known and adhered to. Building capacity 
within the generalist workforce to provide quality 
end-of-life care has been made possible through the 
Program of Experience in the Palliative Approach 
(PEPA). 

Central Queensland, Wide Bay, Sunshine Coast 
PHN (the PHN) recently partnered with PEPA 
in delivery of the program to GPs working in the 
Central Queensland, Wide Bay and Sunshine Coast 
PHN region. The program provided participants with 
access to supervised observational placements 
within a specialist palliative care service in order 
to develop skills, confidence and knowledge in the 
palliative approach. 

PHN Manager for Older Persons’ Health 
and Palliative Care Paige Martinez, said the 
organisation’s health needs assessment survey 
revealed that enhancing workforce skills and 
capacity in the area of palliative care and enhancing 
access to and integration of palliative care service 
were identified as areas of need. 

Sixteen general practitioners were funded by 
the PHN and PEPA to complete observational 
placements between two and four days with various 
Specialist Palliative Care Services throughout 
South-East Queensland. 

The PEPA program forms part of the Palliative Care 
Education and Training Collaborative. As a national 
palliative care project, this Collaborative takes a 
strategic approach to education and training of the 
healthcare workforce and delivers programs for 
priority healthcare provider groups across primary, 
secondary and tertiary settings. 

The PEPA learning experience assists health care 
providers to identify the needs of patients with life-
limiting conditions and understand the principles of 
good palliative care. 

PEPA also focuses on integrating learning into the 
workplace and establishing networks of support 
for participants. Reverse placements are also 
possible, where mentors visit participants, with 
reimbursement for backfill if placement is offsite, to 
assist with staff workforce management. 

PHN Manager for Older Persons’ Health and 
Palliative Care Paige Martinez said participants 
in the program have noted that the PEPA learning 
experience has positively impacted their knowledge 
and skills, resulting in the enhanced provision of 
care for people with life-limiting illnesses. 

“Participants cited an increase of confidence in 
dealing with the terminally ill patients and their 
relatives, improved management of symptoms 
and a better overall understanding of the palliative 
approach to care,’ she said. 

Dr Christelle Greeff, a GP from the Sunshine Coast, 
a previous participant in the program, praised PEPA 
as being a very positive learning experience. 

“The experience gained during my PEPA placement 
was second to none. I really appreciated networking 
with my colleagues and getting to know the 
clinicians in their various settings – in hospital, 
telehealth and the Outpatients department”, she 
said. 

“I feel like I can better support my patients in the 
community” 

“I thoroughly enjoyed my PEPA experience, and I 
would recommend it to a colleague in a heartbeat”. 

Dr Hannah Holland, a GP and previous participant 
in the program, also praised PEPA as being a very 
positive learning experience. 

“The process is really easy to navigate, and the 
team keep you fully informed, giving you lots 
of resources and keeping you up to date with 
what’s been planned for you during your clinical 
placement”. 

“I would recommend the program to any GPs or 
health professionals out there wanting the same 
experience”, she said. 

PEPA is currently being delivered across Australia 
and applicants from rural and remote areas are 
encouraged to apply. Applications can be submitted 
via the PEPA website. 

For more information visit

 https://pepaeducation.com/
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MAROOCHYDORE
WARANA

BUDERIM
NAMBOUR

SELANGOR PRIVATE HOSPITAL
SCUPH BLI BLI

Echocadiography 
Services are available at:

BUDERIM 
12-14 King Street, Buderim

MAROOCHYDORE 
60 Wises Road, Maroochydore 

NAMBOUR
Ann St, before Memorial Bridge, Nambour

WARANA
1 Main Dr, Warana

Echocardiography provides a comprehensive evaluation of 
the cardiac system and complements other modalities such 
as CTCA, MRI, Angiography, and Nuclear Imaging.

 State-of-the-art imaging equipment with the latest
technology

Experienced ASAR registered Cardiac Sonographers

 Specialist reporting Cardiac Radiologists

X-ray

CT

MRI

Ultrasound

Mammography

Dental Imaging

Echocardiography

 Pain Management

Bone Densitometry

Interventional Procedures

 Womens Imaging

Occupational Imaging

Other Services Available at Sunshine Coast Radiology

scradiology.com.au
bookings@scradiology.com.au

1300 MY SCAN
1300 697 226 

State-of-the-Art Echocardiography Imaging 
Across the Sunshine Coast

General Practioners

Moreton Bay
Level 1/19-31 Dickson Road
Morayfield QLD 4506
(07) 5456 3965

Sunshine Coast
Level 1/9 Ochre Way
Sippy Downs QLD 4556
(07) 5456 3797

Brisbane
Building A2, SW1 Complex
52 Merivale Street
South Brisbane QLD 4101
07 5409 8630

 

Part time consultancy
 $150 per hour
 8–20 hours per week
 Clinical research training provided

We are seeing a significant surge in new trials and are
delighted to be putting a call out to general practitioners with
a special interest in any of the following to join our team:
dermatology; vaccines; gut health; diabetes and metabolic
disorders.

We are seeking interest from AHPRA registered doctors to
support activities at our Sippy Downs clinic on the Sunshine
Coast. 

 

 Call Georgina Street on 07 5456 3798 or email
gstreet@usc.edu.au

To find out more about the diverse range of trials please visit
our website.

Sunshine Coast Haematology
& Oncology Clinic
10 King Street
Buderim QLD 4556
(07) 5479 0000usc.edu.au/trials

WE'RE HIRING!
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The Sunshine Coast’s only  
integrated Cancer Centre
Our facility is home to:
• Highly experienced team of Medical 

Oncologists & Clinical Haematologists

• Day infusion unit providing the 
latest & cutting edge treatments 
(including chemotherapy,  
immunotherapy, targeted therapy, 
iron infusions & venesections)

• GenesisCare Radiation Oncology

• Cold cap therapy to prevent/ 
minimise hair loss caused by  
certain chemotherapy treatments

• Allied Health including Clinical  
Psychology, Exercise Physiology,  
Dietetics & Oncology Massage Therapy

• McGrath Breast Care Nurse

• Clinical Trials

Our Team:

Dr Manjunath Narayana  
Clinical Haematologist

MBBS, FRACP, FRCPA

Jesse Goldfinch  
Exercise Physiologist
BClinExSc, ESSAM, AEP

Tania Shaw  
Massage Therapist

DipRM, CLT, OMT

Dr Sorab Shavaksha  
Clinical Haematologist
MBChB (Leeds), FRACP,  

FRCPA (2013)

Dr Alice Livings  
Clinical Haematologist

BSc(Hons), MBBS(Hons), 
FRACP, FRCPA

Sarah Bloomfield  
Dietitian & Nutritionist

APD, APN

Dr Brenton Seidl
Medical Oncologist

MBBS, BSc, FRACP

Dr Joshua Richmond  
Clinical Haematologist

MBBS(Hons), FRACGP,  
FRACP, FRCPA

Samantha Clutton  
Clinical Psychologist

MPsychClin, FCCLP

Dr Hong Shue  
Medical Oncologist
MBBS (Monash), FRACP

GP/Specialist Priority Line:  

07 3054 0758
10 King Street, Buderim QLD 4556  |  P: 07 5479 0000  |  F: 07 5479 5050  |  schoc.com.au



February 2022  NEWSLETTER 13

Telephone  (07) 5443 6990   Email  maroochydore@snap.com.au

COVID-19 update 
We continue to closely monitor and proactively respond to the developments 
in Australia associated with COVID-19, in conjunction with both the Australian 
Government and local public health units. Key developments have included:

•  The Queensland Government mandated that unvaccinated people are 
excluded from visiting hospitals from Friday 17 December 2021

•  From Monday 10 January 2022, all patients booked for surgery have 
received a rapid antigen test (RAT) prior to entering the hospital

•  Our hospital pandemic plan has been re-visited and updated in-line with the 
latest developments 

I am extremely proud of our team and how they have responded to the 
challenges posed by the transmission of COVID-19 in the community, and 
how they have remained committed to ensuring the continued safety of all 
who enter our hospital.

BUDERIM  
PRIVATE 
HOSPITAL

KAREN CLARK
GENERAL MANAGER

Kind regards,  
Karen Clark | General Manager

FEBRUARY 2022

Welcome to Dr Sonia Moorthy
Buderim Private Hospital recently welcomed Dr Sonia Moorthy to our team 
of Visiting Medical Specialists. Specialising in Ophthalmology, Dr Moorthy has 
extensive experience in the treatment of ocular diseases, including cataracts, 
pterygium, adult strabismus and the use of botulinum toxin, glaucoma and 
retinal disorders. Her paediatric expertise encompasses management of simple 
and complicated strabismus, paediatric cataract and neuro-ophthalmology, 
amblyopia and myopia.

For more information about Dr Moorthy including her biography and contact 
details, please visit:  buderimprivatehospital.com.au/doctors/Sonia-Moorthy 

Dr Moorthy joins other experienced ophthalmology specialists credentialed at 
Buderim Private Hospital, including:

Dr Jenna Besley 07 5444 9000 
Dr Madeleine Adams - 07 5345 5011 
Dr Mark de Wet - 07 5444 7344

Acute Admissions  5430 3314  buderimprivatehospital.com.au 

Dear SCLMA colleagues, 

Thank you for the opportunity 
to update you on Buderim 
Private Hospital and our latest 
news. Since my last update in 
December 2021, there have been 
significant changes with the 
Queensland borders re-opening 
and the spread of COVID-19 
in the local community and 
throughout much of Australia. 

I hope in the business of 
Christmas and the challenges 
presented by COVID-19, that 
you had an opportunity to take 
a short break and connect with 
family and friends.

Our 2022 Specialist Guide for GPs will soon be released and 
distributed direct to your practice.  

Please contact buderimprivate@uchealth.com.au with your details  
if you would like a copy mailed directly to you. 
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SCUPH EXPANDS CLINICAL TRIALS

The Sunshine Coast University Private Hospital (SCUPH) clinical trials unit has expanded with an additional 
team member, more trials, and plans for further studies across more locations on the Coast.
SCUPH is currently running clinical trials for conditions such as breast cancer, prostate cancer, urothelial 
cancer and advanced metastatic disease.

It is looking to establish trials in the areas of pain management and gastroenterology, and exploring 
potential to also run trials at Noosa Hospital and Nambour Selangor Private Hospital.

SCUPH is part of Ramsay Health Care’s National Clinical Trial Network of 14 dedicated units, which use 
standardised operating procedures and an ethical and governance framework that complies with the 
Australian Code of Research Conduct, Good Clinical Practice (ICH-GHP) and ethical standards.
Clinical Trials Coordinator Vishwa Kumar, who holds a Bachelor of Applied Science and Graduate 
Certificate in Clinical Health Research, said the development of clinical trials and providing patients with 
access to clinical trials is a critical part of a providing a system of high quality, leading care.

“Patients may be eligible to participate in a clinical trial depending on their type of disease or condition, their 
age and overall wellbeing.”

Referrals are via a patient’s doctor to the clinical trials team or SCUPH participating specialist. The principal 
investigator with SCUPH’s oncology clinical trials is Dr Michelle Morris.

For more information about SCUPH clinical trials, scroll to ‘Current trials and how to enrol’ at  
https://www.ramsayhealth.com.au/Ramsay-Research/Clinical-Trial-Network/Locations-and-contacts
– or contact the SCUPH Clinical Trials team directly via phone 07 5390 6057 or 
ClinicalTrials.SCU@ramsayhealth.com.au

The SCUPH Clinical Trials team L to R: Joanne, Shelley, Vishwa and Lauren.

Ramsay Clinic Caloundra

SUNSHINE COAST UNIVERSITY PRIVATE HOSPITAL

NAMBOUR SELANGOR PRIVATE HOSPITAL • NOOSA HOSPITAL

MONTHLY UPDATE
By CEO Justin Greenwell

Covid response: A big thank you
What a challenging Christmas / New Year period, as we navigate 
constantly changing variables with Covid, PPE, screening of staff and 
patients, and workforce shortages.

I want to pass on my sincere thanks for the important roles our 
Ramsay Health Care team are playing across the Sunshine Coast. 
From Noosa to Nambour to Birtinya, I am hearing some terrific stories 
of our staff going above and beyond.

A special shout out to the Emergency Department team at Noosa 
Hospital who have truly been on the front line. The way they have 
handled Covid challenges and a very busy holiday period with an 
influx of visitors to Noosa is remarkable.

Nambour Selangor harnesses sun power
Nambour Selangor Private Hospital has introduced a new solar panel 
system to help reduce its emissions and dramatically  
improve sustainability.

The 193 kilowatt (kW) system, introduced as part of Ramsay Health 
Care’s commitment to reducing its environmental footprint, will save 
more than 4,200 tonnes of carbon emissions over its lifespan – the 
equivalent of taking 77 cars off the road.

Other sustainability initiatives planned at the hospital in 2022 include 
an upgrade to energy efficient LED lights.

Nambour Selangor Private  
Hospital accreditation
Well done to all the team involved in the successful completion of the 
NSQHS Standards 2nd Edition accreditation program at Nambour 
Selangor Private Hospital in December. It was such a smooth process.

Justin

T: 07 5390 6101   
GreenwellJ@ramsayhealth.com.au

Ramsay Clinic Caloundra News 
From CEO

  Donna KainDonna Kain
New name
Since establishing our first mental health clinic in Sydney 
in 1964, Ramsay Health Care has grown to become the 
largest provider of mental health care in Australia.

To make it easier for patients and their families to identify 
and access our services, we have rebranded Ramsay 
mental health clinics under one new banner: Ramsay 
Mental Health.

Caloundra Private Clinic has been renamed Ramsay Clinic 
Caloundra. Our expert, quality care remains the same.

Our multidisciplinary team offers acute inpatient services, 
neurostimulation services and day programs for adults 
who require support for anxiety, depression, substance 
abuse and general mental health.

New Mindfulness Day Program
We are launching an 8-week day program Mindfulness 
Masterclass on March 2.

This Wednesday morning program incorporates different 
aspects of mindfulness including breathwork, art, music, 
movement, with practical exercises designed to help 
integrate mindfulness into everyday life. Mindfulness 
Masterclass is for general mental health and may also be 
helpful for people managing substance abuse.

GP referrals for Mindfulness Masterclass should be directed 
to ‘Dear Psychiatrist’ via email to  
Intake.CLP@ramsayhealth.com.au

Psychiatrist outpatient consulting 
Dr Darren Cowley has started an outpatient clinic at 
Ramsay Clinic Caloundra. GP referral required. 

Please phone our Consulting Rooms on 07 5492 0221.

Intake team phone 07 5492 0277 or  
Intake.CLP@ramsayhealth.com.au 
ramsaymentalhealth.com.au/caloundra
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Our multidisciplinary team offers acute inpatient services, 
neurostimulation services and day programs for adults 
who require support for anxiety, depression, substance 
abuse and general mental health.

New Mindfulness Day Program
We are launching an 8-week day program Mindfulness 
Masterclass on March 2.

This Wednesday morning program incorporates different 
aspects of mindfulness including breathwork, art, music, 
movement, with practical exercises designed to help 
integrate mindfulness into everyday life. Mindfulness 
Masterclass is for general mental health and may also be 
helpful for people managing substance abuse.

GP referrals for Mindfulness Masterclass should be directed 
to ‘Dear Psychiatrist’ via email to  
Intake.CLP@ramsayhealth.com.au

Psychiatrist outpatient consulting 
Dr Darren Cowley has started an outpatient clinic at 
Ramsay Clinic Caloundra. GP referral required. 

Please phone our Consulting Rooms on 07 5492 0221.

Intake team phone 07 5492 0277 or  
Intake.CLP@ramsayhealth.com.au 
ramsaymentalhealth.com.au/caloundra
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Synergy Performance Institute Presents: 
The Role of Exercise and Diet in Managing Obstructive Sleep 

□ 
□ 
□ 

Apnoea 
a Holistic Approach 

The evening will consist of: 
- Presentation by David Mcintosh (ENT), Jacob Danielsen-Jensen ( Exercise Physiologist), Camille

Walrath (Physiotherapist) & Liz Heather (Dietitian) 
- Choice of Three Delicious Thai Meals.

Prepared by our in-house Chef Jampa at The Forest Blend Cafe 
-Introduction of Synergy Performance Institutes Allied Health Service Team and Services Offered

Cost: Free 
Date: March 9th 

Time: 6pm for a 6:30pm start 
Location: Synergy Performa nee Institute, 

35 Owen Creek Road, 
Forest Glen 

Plleeaassee  RRSSVVPP  vviiaa  eemmaaiill  pprriioorr  ttoo  MMaarrcchh  66  wwiitthh  yyoouurr  cchhooiiccee  ooff  mmeeaall  sseelleecctteedd  
bbeellooww  

Chicken Shashi -Tender chicken breast marinated in a rich coconut cream and mixture of spices, garlic, ginger
and fresh herbs. served with jasmine rice

Tibetan Beef Curry - A classic beef curry made of traditional Tibetan spices and herbs, slowly cooked in a
Tibetan style sauce. Served with jasmine rice

Vegetarian Curry with Potatoes - Vegetarian curry with potatoes, cashews, peas, mushrooms and mild
spices simmered with coconut cream sauce and a touch of cream. Served with Jasmine Rice or stir fry

HE'�
vegetables

�a REST\� a REST\� 
-\ LEND � RRSSVVPP  ttoo  iinnffoo@@ssyynneerrggyyppeerrffoorrmmaanncceeiinnssttiittuuttee..ccoomm..aauu _, LEND �

._ CAFE __ . �
- __ 

CAFE � 

-,__ ,g: _./ -,__ ,g, ./ 

Contact us today for patient referrals.   
Phone: 07 5493 8038 | www.scorthogroup.com.au

An innovative 
approach to hip and 
knee replacement 

Dr. Daevyd Rodda is a highly experienced and 
innovative hip and knee replacement surgeon 
based on the Sunshine Coast. He leads a specialised, 
multi-disciplinary team and regularly trains 
Australian and International surgeons in advanced 
techniques including:
•  Anterior, minimally invasive total hip replacement
•  Patient specific and Robotic knee replacement
•  Complex revision hip and knee replacement

Dr Daevyd Rodda 
Orthopaedic Surgeon 

Telehealth appointments available 
for regional patients.

 
 
 
 
Rare role for GP with an interest in mental health  
 
The Thompson Institute , a centre for mental health and neurological research, teaching and clinical 
services based on the Sunshine Coast, is looking to partner with a local GP in the delivery of our GP 
Mental Health training.  
 
We are currently an accredited RACGP/GPMHSC CPD provider of Level 1 Mental Health Skills 
Training and are looking to further expand our offerings towards upskilling GPs and improving 
mental health literacy on the Sunshine Coast.  
 
We are seeking a GP with an interest in mental health to join the team, to present at our training 
events and attend planning meetings as needed. The total time commitment is about 25 hours per 
year.  
 
We are passionate about improving the mental health of our community and are keen to partner 
with a GP who is similarly inclined. The GP will be remunerated for their time.  
 
Interested GPs are encouraged to submit an expression of interest detailing their interest and 
experience in mental health to TIoperations@usc.edu.au 
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We provide advanced radiation therapy techniques and continuously invest 
in cancer treatments and technology that has less side effects, and improves 
quality-of-life.1

Designing better care
GenesisCare radiation oncology

genesiscare.com

Reference: 1. Brown PD, et al. JAMA 2016; 316(4):401-409.

578.10_V3_FEB2025

GenesisCare provides:
• Radiation therapy for most cancer types

• Treatment for non melanoma skin cancer

• Rapid access palliative radiation therapy

• Treatment for benign conditions e.g Dupuytren’s disease and keloid scars

• Stereotactic radiation therapy for cranial, lung, spine, bone and liver lesions

• Personalised care without a waitlist

• Patient transport service

Disclaimer:  Any procedure including treatments involving radiation carry risks, including skin irritation and associated pain. 
Before proceeding with a referral for treatment, patients should be advised to seek a second opinion from an appropriately 
qualified health practitioner. As in any medical procedure, patient experiences and outcomes will vary.

Our experienced team of radiation oncologists on the Sunshine Coast:

Dr Debra Furniss
GI, Breast, lung, SABR, SRS, benign 
diseases, skin and palliative

Prostate brachytherapy, urological, 
GI, SRS, haematology and palliative

Dr James MacKean

Wide-field skin, prostate, urological, 
benign conditions, breast and palliative 

Dr Bradley Wong
Prostate brachytherapy, urological, lung, 
GI, palliative and stereotacitc radiotherapy

A/Prof Alex Tan

Get in touch:

Tel: 5374 8100
receptiononcologybuderim@genesiscare.com

Treatment centres:

Buderim
10 King Street

Nambour
10 Mapleton Road

Caboolture
Birtinya
Noosa

Cooroy
Gympie

- Dr Debra Furniss
- Dr Alex Tan
- Dr Debra Furniss,

Dr Bradley Wong, Dr Alex Tan
- Dr Alex Tan
- Dr Bradley Wong

Consulting clinics:
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HELP IS ONLY A CALL AWAY

Administrative enquiries:  
admin@dhq.org.au

Educational enquires: 
education@dhq.org.au

Personal support HELPLINE: 
(07) 3833 4352

Crisis support: 
Lifeline 13 11 14 

Beyond Blue 1300 22 45 36

More information: 
www.dhq.org.au

@DocHealthQLD

A confidential, independent not-for-profit organisation  
developed for doctors, by doctorsWHO WE ARE:

By providing a 24/7 confidential helpline 
available free of charge to all QLD-based 
doctors and medical students.

HELPLINE NUMBER  
(07) 3833 4352

What do people call about?
  Workplace and  
study stress

  Physical health, 
personal difficulties 
and mental health 
matters

  Bullying and 
harassment

  Help finding a 
GP, specialist or 
psychologist

 Debriefing 
following clinical 
incidents, medical 
errors and 
complaints

 Support when 
facing medico-
legal or mandatory 
reporting concerns 
(alongside support 
from an MDO)

Delivering education about:
 doctors’ health
 self care
 creating healthy workplaces
 how to be a better doctor for 
other doctors

Delivering education for:
  All QLD based medical 
students and doctors at 
every career stage

  We have worked with the 
RACGP, RANZCP, RDAQ, 
Metro North, Metro South, 
Darling Downs HHS, UQ, JCU, 
Griffith Uni and Bond Uni

Delivering education how:
 Education can be provided 
face to face or via 
teleconference

1 HELPLINE EDUCATION2
By advocating for doctors’ 
wellbeing across Queensland, 
Australia and internationally at 
conferences and through research

ADVOCACY3

OUR AIM: To promote the health and wellbeing of doctors and medical students across Queensland.

HELPLINE 24/7 
(07) 3833 4352

AWARENESS4
Distribution of materials at conferences 
and to other organisations for distribution 
e.g. through medical education units.

RESEARCH5
Support for organisations involved in 
research and proactive engagement with 
research into doctors’ health and well-being. 

NETWORKING6
Including support for other organisations 
developing their doctors’ health education  
and resource materials.

Queensland Doctors’ Health Programme 
is the service arm of Doctors’ Health in 
Queensland. QDHP is an independent 
service supported through funding from 
the Medical Board of Australia.

HOW DO WE DO THIS?

CONTACT  
US

Dr Tim Nathan 
MB ChB (Edin), FRCS (Eng), FRCS (Urol), FRACS (Urol)

Suite 6
Buderim Private Hospital
12 Elsa Wilson Drive
Buderim
Ph: 07 5370 2095
Fx: 07 5301 8120
www.drtimnathan-urology.com.au

Tim graduated from the University of Edinburgh and completed 
advanced training in urology at teaching hospitals in London and 
Queensland. He has trained extensively in da Vinci Robotic Surgery 
at the University Hospital, Leipzig, and the Wesley Hospital. 

Tim successfully introduced Robotic Prostate and Kidney Surgery 
to Buderim Private Hospital.  He has pioneered MRI guided robotic 
transperineal prostate biopsy for safe and accurate diagnosis.

Specialising in:

• Mona Lisa Robotic Transperineal Prostate Biopsy

• Da Vinci Robotic Prostatectomy & Renal Surgery

• BPH - Laser Prostatectomy & Urolift

• Stone Disease

• Penile Prosthesis Surgery

• Vasectomy Reversal

• Urodynamic Studies

Excellence in Prostate Cancer 
Diagnosis & Managment
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Sunshine Coast Neurosurgery is the specialist practice of Dr Stephen 
Byrne, who has worked on the Sunshine Coast since 2017.

Dr Byrne MBChB, MRCSEd, FRACS underwent his neurosurgical training 
in Melbourne, Adelaide & New Zealand before gaining his Fellowship 
of the Royal Australasian College of Surgeons. 

In fact, Stephen is the only fellowship-trained spine surgeon on 
the coast endorsed by both the Australian Orthopaedic Association 
and the Neurosurgical Society of Australasia.

At Sunshine Coast Neurosurgery all patients receive one-to-one 
pre-operative counselling and tailored personalised care using the 
latest techniques to deliver world-class healthcare. 

Please feel free to call Sunshine Coast Neurosurgery to discuss any 
neurosurgical issue and we look forward to helping your patients 
along the road to recovery.

www.scneurosurgery.com.au

Choosing the right surgeon 
for your patients on the 
Sunshine Coast isn’t rocket 
science - it’s brain surgery.

Sunshine Coast University Private Hospital
Suite 17, 3 Doherty Street, Birtinya QLD 4575

T 07 5437 7256
E  info@scneuro.com.au

List of Services
Sunshine Coast Neurosurgery use 
their extensive experience to treat 
many common conditions such as:
 • Cervical and lumbar 
  degenerative conditions
 • Brain tumours
 • Spine tumours
 • Pituitary tumours
 • Chiari malformations. 
Plus they have a specialist interest 
in minimally invasive brain and 
spine surgery.

MURRAY RIVER CRUISE SOUTH AUSTRALIA 
 
Murray River, one of the world’s longest rivers, is an experience that you just cannot miss out on. The 
river becomes the main provider to a large section of South Australia. The rich history settled on its 
banks and the wildlife that comes alive in its waters is what makes the river so engrossing. The cruise 
takes you on a 3, 4, 7-night tour of these waters, giving you a better glimpse at its beauty. 
 
Navigate the deep waters of the river with experts that give you an insight into every nook, bend, and 
its evolution as it gains vast value to the country’s population and the government. 
 
When choosing a cruise, find the one that fits all your needs. Once you get on the cruise, get a taste of 
the ever-changing landscape of the river as you slowly sail ahead. Enjoy the River Gums and Willows 
that line up the river banks, sheltering any wildlife. As the night dawns, observe as our experts help you 
identify the kingdom of the night. Heed the songs of owls and coots passing away in the night. 
 
Get a closer look by the river 
The cruises ensure to make every moment interesting as they bring you a little closer to nature with 
nature walks and night barbecues. Visit the river’s lagoons and walk with our guides that lead the way 
as you come up to the Mannum Waterfalls. Witness the beauty of the wildlife as it seeks shelter along 
nature to quench thirst. End the day with camphor beside barbeque dinner as you learn the history of 
the river. 
 
Get the quintessential Australian good time 
When on the cruise, the only aim is to give you the time of your life. Teams onboard work together to 
ensure that your experience is something you can reminisce about long after you leave. The cruise 
never runs short of entertainment with its live performances, karaoke, and late-night storytelling, and 
sightseeing. Dine on the boats as the chefs prepare the most savory meals with the best of Australian 
flavors. 
 
What we have planned for you 
● Board the paddle steamer to get the authentic 
experience of Murray River Cruising 
● On finding your accommodation, begin the tour as 
the guides introduce the river and its history 
● With the cruise guides at hand, look over the river 
and the ecosystem it supports 
● Take a walking tour to reach the lagoons and 
waterfalls beside the river 
● Spend the night dining and sharing stories with 
fellow men 
 

We have some great deals available now. Give us a 
call or check out our website for more information www.123travel.com.au  
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MORE  INFO  CAN  BE  FOUND  HERE :

WE ARE OPEN AND SEEING PATIENTS AS NORMAL WITH HEIGHTENED INFECTION CONTROL

To assist in managing patient needs through this period Sports & Spinal can offer Home Visits &
Telehealth options for all services such as: 

Our Telehealth solution was built with remote physical therapy and mental healthcare in mind, making it
possible to engage around exercises and education, as well as outcome measures - in a secure,
healthcare, regulated environment.

Benefits of telehealth include: 
Comfort & Safety Of In-Home Care  |  Continuation Of Care  |  No Barriers  |  Quality Care  |  Ease of Use 

TELEHEALTH  SERVICES  AVAILABLE

Occupational Therapy

Physiotherapy

Podiatry

Exercise Physiology

Dietetics

Sunshine Coast Orthopaedic Clinic
For appointments contact 

Dr Steven Lawrie 
Suite 17, Kawana Private Hospital 
5 Innovation Parkway, Birtinya QLD 4575 
p: 07 5493 3994 
f: 07 5493 3897 
e: sunshineortho@bigpond.com.au 
www.sunshineortho.com.auThe first few days can make all the difference 

in recovery from a sporting injury.

Dr Steve Lawrie at the Sunshine Coast 
Orthopaedic Clinic provides an Acute Knee 
Clinic each Monday and Tuesday which is 
specifically designed for, but not limited to, 
sports injuries of the knee with a view to 
rapid assessment, investigation and adoption 
of a management plan within the first few 
days of the initial injury.

The Acute Knee Clinic has now been running 
for twelve years. We have treated many 
professional and semi-professional athletes 
as well as the “weekend warriors”, including 
a special interest in paediatric sporting 
injuries. Dr Lawrie has a close association 
with many sporting teams on the Sunshine 
Coast, including the Sunshine Coast Falcons, 
Melbourne Storm and many other local clubs. 

Specific conditions that can benefit from 
emergent assessment include suspected 
ligamentous injuries, including cruciate 
ligaments, medial ligaments, multiple 
ligament injuries, acute patellar dislocation, 
locked knees and especially paediatric 
cruciate and meniscal injuries whether that 
be by implementing early surgical techniques 

or an appropriate non-operative treatment 
programme.

To access the Acute Knee Clinic, a patient 
needs to have a current referral to Dr Steven 
Lawrie and plain x-rays of the knee should 
also be arranged before the initial consultation.

A plain x-ray is very important in the initial 
assessment to exclude fractures, loose 
bodies, and to show the alignment of the 
knee joint and the patellofemoral joint, which 
cannot be seen on other investigations, such 
as an MRI scan.

Splints and orthotics can be organized 
directly with Leonie Walton on 5473 5858.  
Leonie attends our clinic on a Thursday 
afternoon, but she is available throughout the 
week as needed.

The Acute Knee Clinic is intended to 
complement Dr Lawrie’s other interests, 
including hip and knee replacement, 
revision arthroplasty, computer assisted joint 
replacement, cartilage surgery, as well as hip, 
knee and ankle arthroscopy.  

Dr Lawrie is happy to take phone calls for 
advice, queries etc as this often helps the 
referral process.

Examples of these 
injuries include:

A medial ligament injury is usually easily 
treated in a range of motion brace, using 
an MCL protocol if applied with the 1st 
week or so. But it can be extremely 
difficult to correct if there is a delay of a 
number of weeks. 

Paediatric meniscal tears may be 
repairable early after an injury, but a delay 
typically means meniscal resection 
becomes necessary.

Acute patellar dislocation may respond to 
surgical repair if surgery is offered in the 
first 2 weeks after the injury.

Traumatic meniscal tears where early 
repair rather than delayed resection can 
make a dramatic difference in outcomes

Early ACL surgery in the young active 
patient/sportsman.

The Acute Knee Clinic
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Dr. Warren Jennings-Bell 
Consultant Physician 

Rehabilitation Medicine 
FAFRM (RACP), MBBS, 

BMedSc, BSc 

(07) 5337 8100 
admin@neurorehabilitation.com.au 

Suite 22, 16 Innovation Parkway 
Birtinya Queensland 

PO Box 390 Buderim QLD 4556 

 

www.neurorehabilitation.com.au 

NeuroRehabilitation Sunshine Coast is a specialist out-of-hospital 
Spasticity Treatment Service providing ultrasound-guided botulinum 
toxin injections in Birtinya 

 

NeuroRehabilitation 
Sunshine Coast 

 

 

 
 

PRESIDENT AND CEO REPORT 
 

 The year has begun at pace with major health care 
issues dominating the public domain and we have been 
representing members every step of the way.  

Just some of these issues include the surge in COVID-19 
cases, revelations about a North Queensland pharmacy 
trial that risks patient safety, and our union partner, 
ASMOFQ (Australian Salaried Medical Officers’ 
Federation Queensland) taking Queensland Health to the 
Queensland Industrial Relations Commission (QIRC).  

 

 
STRONG OPPOSITION TO NQ PHARMACY SCOPE OF PRACTICE PILOT 
We are actively fighting the Queensland 
Government’s proposal to expand the role of 
pharmacists through the North Queensland (NQ) 
Pharmacy Scope of Practice Pilot. It will deliver 
second-rate health care and has serious conflicts 
of interest.  

Encouraging pharmacists to become de facto GPs 
and diagnose and treat a range of potentially 
serious health conditions – including prescribing 
and dispensing a range of medicines despite a 
lack of training – is a risk to public health. 

GPs have on average 14 years of training. Pharmacists have four. Pharmacists are a key part of 
community health care and we collaborate with them every day, but they are not trained to diagnose and 
treat complex conditions. 

We have officially withdrawn from the steering group and will continue to vehemently oppose the 
implementation of the pilot. 

Read our media statement here qld.ama.com.au/news/NQScope 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
Any hopes the new year would bring an end to the COVID-19 
pandemic have been dashed by the spread of Omicron, which 
is proving to be more contagious yet less severe than previous 
strains of the virus.  

Coinciding with the border reopening, Omicron is now 
throughout Queensland and our GPs and hospitals are under 
more pressure than ever.  

Professor Chris Perry OAM and Dr Brett Dale 



February 2022  NEWSLETTER 25

Telephone  (07) 5443 6990   Email  maroochydore@snap.com.au

 

 

 
 

PRESIDENT AND CEO REPORT 
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Fortunately, we have now passed 90 per cent of Queenslanders having received two doses of the COVID 
vaccine, booster shots are picking up pace, and children are now being vaccinated. Messaging on boosters 
is changing to help people understand we need to be up to date with COVID vaccinations and AMA 
Queensland is continuing to talk about the importance of vaccinations in the media.  

HealthDirect Australia has been managing the treatment of COVID cases in the community since mid-
January. AMA Queensland and the Queensland GP Alliance remain concerned at the lack of 
communication to GPs and the community about how this works on the ground. 

GPs must have a dedicated hotline to call for 
advice on how to escalate care should patients 
deteriorate quickly, and have access to 
escalation pathways for each Hospital and 
Health Service (HHS). So far, just one HHS 
has provided this information and we have 
written to Queensland Health and the Minister 
to address this issue so GPs can properly care 
for COVID patients. 

GPs and their staff have played a critical role in 
managing the pandemic over the past two 

years, including the vaccination rollout. They are exhausted and fed up with responses from all levels of 
government that put more pressure on practices without offering the right resources needed to carry out 
this vital work. 

 

ACCESS TO PPE, RAT KITS FOR GPs 
One of the biggest challenges since the Omicron outbreak 
began has been workforce shortages caused by furloughing, 
illness or health care workers caring for ill dependants, 
compounded by the lack of rapid antigen tests and pressure 
on PCR testing. 

AMA Queensland and the GP Alliance have been working 
with the State Government to facilitate urgent access to 
personal protective equipment (PPE) and fit testing for GPs. 
Queensland Health facilitated fit testing at the RBWH in early 
January and the service was inundated. We continue to 
advocate for this service to be offered again.  

We have also worked to identify Queensland pathology providers who can provide priority COVID testing 
for GPs, non-GP specialists and health care workers. 

You can see updated advice on our website qld.ama.com.au/news/priority-testing-doctor 
In mid-January, the Federal Government reinstated COVID-19 telehealth items and announced that nine 
million P2/N95 masks will be distributed to general practice over the next three months.  

We understand that some non-GP specialists continue to be disadvantaged by the telehealth changes and 
are continuing to advocate on their behalf. 
We will continue to update members on all COVID-19 developments. 

 

 

 

ASMOFQ STANDS UP FOR MEMBERS IN QIRC 
Since the beginning of the pandemic, ASMOFQ has been raising issues with 
Queensland Health regarding its COVID-19 response, safety for health care 
staff and workforce plans. 

Last year, ASMOFQ successfully took Queensland Health to the Queensland 
Industrial Relations Commission (QIRC) over the supply, access to and fit-testing of PPE, and secured a 
commitment that no doctor would be forced to care for a patient without the appropriate PPE. 

In January 2022, ASMOFQ took Queensland Health back to the QIRC seeking fit-testing for all doctors who 
will be required to wear N95/P2 respirators, clear and timely information to staff regarding their 
requirements for COVID testing and workplace exposures, and access to special paid leave for staff who 
are required to isolate as close contacts (as opposed to using sick leave). ASMOFQ strongly believes that 
doctors have the right to a safe workplace, and should be afforded the best possible protection while they 
are caring for their patients on the frontlines of the COVID pandemic. 

This year will also see ASMOFQ fighting hard for members in the upcoming negotiations for a new Medical 
Officers’ Certified Agreement (MOCA 6). 

AUSTRALIA DAY HONOURS 

We are immensely proud of all AMA Queensland members recognised 
in the Australia Day Honours List. 

Professor Alfred Lam and Dr Margaret Kay (both pictured) have been 
awarded Member (AM) in the General Division of the Order of Australia 
– the second highest award. 

A further seven members, including Past AMA Queensland President 
Gino Pecoraro, have been recognised with a Medal (OAM). 

This recognition shows the extraordinary dedication that these AMA 
Queensland members have shown to their profession and their 
community. 

Other members recognised with a Medal (OAM) are: 
 Dr Marie-Frances Burke for services to medicine as an 

oncologist 
 Dr Robert Edwards for service to medicine as a thoracic 

physician 
 Dr Stephen Godfrey for service to medicine as an 

opthalmologist 
 Dr Bradley Murphy for service to community health 
 Dr Deborah Simmons for service to medicine through a range of roles 
 Dr Harry Stalewski for service to medicine as a paedatrician surgeon and urologist. 

Read more on AMA Queensland recipients qld.ama.com.au/News/AustraliaDay 

 

CELEBRATING MEMBERS 
On 1 December, AMA Queensland celebrated members who had reached significant membership 
milestones: 50, 45, 40, 35, 30 and 25 years. 

You can see the list of members at qld.ama.com.au/news/Membermilestone 
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WORKPLACE RELATIONS SUPPORT 

AMA Queensland's Workplace Relations Consultancy offers expert workplace relations (WR) and human 
resources (HR) services, with a suite of services from developing and implementing new policies and 
procedures through to handling disputes and claims. 

We can help you with any WR or 
HR matter in your practice. We 
know that every practice is 
different with unique needs, staff 
and patients so we will tailor 
support to meet your specific 
requirements and budget. 

We can also help you with new 
laws governing the conversion of 

employees from casual to permanent. We are here to help you check your compliance, with template packs 
and instructions that give you the tools to make offers and grant or reject requests. 

Contact our Workplace Relations today to find out more at workplacerelations@amaq.com.au or 07 3872 
2211. 

 

CALL FOR GP VOLUNTEERS FOR POP-UP COVID VACCINE CLINICS FOR HOMELESS 

AMA Queensland is delighted to support The VacSeen Project, a local charitable 
organisation that runs GP-led pop-up COVID-19 vaccination clinics for people 
experiencing homelessness and disadvantage around South East Queensland. 

Recently, the VacSeen Project has delivered more than 300 COVID-19 vaccines 
and they are keen to keep responding to this community need. 

The next step is to expand their clinics around Queensland in collaboration with 
Orange Sky. But they need your help in Brisbane, Mackay, Cairns and the 
Sunshine Coast. Locations, times and dates are available at 

qld.ama.com.au/news/vacseen 

GPs can bill vaccinations through Medicare and volunteers can expect to help for approximately two 
hours/fortnight. 

 

MEDICAL CAREERS EXPO – SATURDAY 26 MARCH 

We hope you can join us 
for AMA Queensland's 
inaugural, stand-alone 
Medical Careers Expo on 
Saturday 26 March 2022 
at the RBWH Education 
Centre. 

Network with your peers 
over drinks and nibbles while meeting a selection of Colleges, Hospitals, Private Operators and more 
regarding medical career opportunities and advice. All doctors are encouraged to attend. This will be a 
great opportunity to know your options and meet new colleagues. 

Register online at qld.ama.com.au/MedicalCareersExpo 

 

The Sunshine Coast Local Medical Association has Public Liability Insurance 

 
SUNSHINE COAST LOCAL MEDICAL ASSOCIATION Inc.  ABN: 56 932 130 084 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Enquiries: Jo Bourke Ph: Mb: 0407 037 112 Email: admin@sclma.com.au 

 

NAME Surname: First Name: 

THE SCLMA PREFERS TO SEND YOUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTERS & INVITES BY EMAIL 

BEST EMAIL:         _________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:   

 Practice/Building 

 Street: 

 Suburb: Postcode: 

 Phone: Mobile:  
PRACTITIONER DETAILS: 
 Qualifications: 

 Date of Birth: Year of Graduation: 

 Hospital employed / Private Practice (cross out one) 

 General Practice / Specialist (cross out one) 

 Area of Speciality:  
PLEASE NOTE: Retired doctors who wish to join the Association are required to attach a letter 
                                       of good standing from their respective College. 
PROPOSERS: (to comply with the Queensland Associations Incorporation Act, two financial members 
of the Association are required to nominate each applicant for new membership.  Members renewing their 
membership do not need proposers). 

1. NAME: Signature: 

2. NAME: Signature: 

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION (GST included):   (Please tick) PLEASE COMPLETE: 

Full-time ordinary members - GP and Specialist $ 132  Your Monthly Invitation? 

Doctor spouse of full-time ordinary member $ 66  By Email?  

Absentee or non-resident doctors $ 66  By Courier?  

Part-time ordinary members (less than 10 hours per wk) $ 66  By Post?  

Non-practising ordinary members, under 60 years old $ 66  Your Monthly 
Newsletter? 

Residents & Doctors in Training Free  By Email?  

Non-practising ordinary members, over 60 years old Free  By Courier?  

Patron and honorary members Free  By Post?  

Payment can be made by cheque payable to SCLMA or by direct debit to: 
SCLMA Westpac Account.    BSB:  034-243   ACCOUNT NUMBER:  11-9298 

Please return this form either by email (scan or photo) or Fax 07 5479 3995 of your E.F.T. to: 

  Email: admin@sclma.com.au  Post: SCLMA PO BOX  549 COTTON TREE 4558  

Please note: Membership applications will be considered at the next Management Committee meeting. 
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REDCLIFFE LOCAL MEDICAL ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 
Redcliffe LMA produces a similar newsletter

For full details re advertising go to their website:  www.rdma.org.au    
Email:  RDMAnews@gmail.com

SCLMA ADVERTISING GUIDELINES:

To comply with Section 133 of the National Law and guidelines, advertising of services must not: 
Paragraph (a) “Create or be likely to create unwarranted and unrealistic expectations about the 
effectiveness of the health services advertised”
Paragraph (f) “Claim that the services provided by a particular regulated health profession are 
better, as safe as or safer than others”
Paragraph (o) “Contain any claim, statement or implication that a practitioner provides superior 
services to those provided by other registered health practitioners”

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:

The anti discrimination commission of Queensland has the following statement on job advertising:
Discriminatory advertising is against the law. Job advertisements need to give the impression that all 
suitable applicants are welcome to apply. References to sex, relationship status, age, race, religion 
etc should be avoided, as should the use of words that may indicate a preference for particular 
groups or may discourage others from applying, eg foreman, tradesman, glamorous, well-built, 
mature, youthful, office girl etc. Publishers can be fined and be the subject of a complaint to the 
Commission for publishing discriminatory advertisements that show an intention to contravene 
the Anti-Discrimination Act 1991. Discriminatory advertisements will therefore often be refused or 
modified by publishers in order to avoid legal liability.

Your LOCAL Medical, Allied Health and Dental Services, 
Print SPECIALISTS

We offer an extensive range of medical stationery including:
• Appointment & Business Cards
• Referral & Note Pads
• ID & Name Badges
• Patient/Carer Information Flyers  

& Brochures
• Health Promotion & Safety 

Posters

• Latex Posters, Pull-Up Banners, 
Door, Window, Floor & Wall Prints  
& Outdoor Signage

• E-Marketing, Survey & Direct Mail 
Management

• Brand Promotional Materials  
& Much More...

07 5443 6990 
maroochydore@snap.com.au  |  www.maroochydore.snap.com.au
Shop 1, 52 Sugar Rd, Maroochydore QLD  |   

Contact YOUR LOCAL  
SNAP team today  for a consult and 

we deliver to your door.

Dannielle McVey

Nick Prass

Proudly producing the  
SCLMA Newsletter CLASSIFIEDS 

ANN ST FAMILY MEDICINE – GENERAL PRACTITIONER
• We are looking for a VR General Practitioner to join our 

busy team which is GP owned. Part time position offering 
75% of billings.

• Full support from an experienced and professional team of 
nurses and support staff.

Please email your CV to olivia@annstfamilymedicine.com.
au or contact Olivia on 0412 113 846.
February 2022

GENERAL PRACTITIONER
We are looking for a VR General Practitioner to join our busy 
well established GP owned and operated Family Practice. 
Full time preferred however not essential, with partnership 
opportunity on the beautiful Sunshine Coast. 
We are an accredited mixed billing practice with well- 
established operating systems and very loyal patient base. 
You will be supported by experienced, professional nursing and 
reception staff in a family friendly workplace. 
Please email resume to admin@trinityclinic.com.au or 
contact Nadine Ware on (07) 5491 9888.
February 2022
 
SHARED LEASE AVAILABLE FOR SPECIALIST SUITES ON 
A PERMANENT BASIS FOR MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS/
ALLIED HEALTH PROVIDERS AT MAROOCHY WATERS. 
• Brand new fit out:
• 3 x furnished premium consulting rooms. 
• Ground level with 4 dedicated parking spots and ample 

parking in the vicinity. 
• Rooms equipped with a computer, hand basin, telephone, 

and internet connection. 
• Access to staff amenities – toilets, kitchenette/microwave 

oven/ fridge. 
• Admin support can be negotiated. 
• General practice, pharmacy, and pathology all in the area.

Available from January 2022. 
For more information, please contact Sharon Kayrooz on 
sharon@coastaldigestivehealth.com.au
November 2021

GP POSITION AVAILABLE – DPA APPROVED – MOFFAT 
BEACH
Are you ready to move to the beautiful Sunshine Coast and take 
advantage of the perfect work/lifestyle balance?
We are a privately-owned, well-established practice. 
Due to outgoing doctor, this position will come with an existing 
patient base to ensure you are busy from day one.
If you are subject to a moratorium, we have a DPA in place, 
which is rare for this beachside location. 
We Offer:
• Full-time or part-time position with flexible sessions 

available 
• DPA location right on the coast
• Mixed Billing; ull-time nursing support; Administration and 

management support; No weekends or after hours 
Please contact Practice Manager on 07 5438 2333 for further 
details and forward a copy of your profile containing a brief 
summary of your experience along with your contact details 
to pm@moffatbeachmedical.com.au
February 2022

FULL SERVICE SPECIALIST CONSULTING ROOMS 
AVAILABLE AT BUDERIM.
An exciting opportunity to secure your fully functional private 
specialist medical consulting room.
• Modern premises on the campus of the Buderim Private 

Hospital, in the Nucleus Medical Suites.
• Prime location with on site parking available.
• Consulting rooms are available for full-day or on a 

sessional-basis, with full secretarial support, from front 
reception to practice management. 

• The Buderim Private Hospital has pathology, radiology and 
on-site café available.

 For further information please contact Lindsey on 5444 
6003, during business hours. 
February 2022

GP REQUIRED FOR A BUSY GP OWNED PRACTICE - 
SUNSHINE COAST HINTERLAND.
• Hours worked to be decided by the Doctor.  Attractive 

remuneration available. The practice is open Monday to 
Friday 8am – 5pm, and Saturday by appointment, no after 
hours

• Full nursing support including enhanced primary care 
planning, health assessments, vaccinations, treatment room 
and procedure room assistance. Full time on-site Practice 
Manager.

• Full allied health support including xray, USS, Ct scans, 
Physiotherapy, Podiatry, Psychologist and Pathology

• Pharmacy attached to the practice.
• Medical Director and Pracsoft clinical programs used
• Full computer tech support
Contact Yvette Perry. Email: pm@beerwahsurgery.com.au 
October 2021

PROFESSIONAL MEDICAL CONSULTING ROOMS 
• Available for Lease on a Sessional or Permanent basis for 

Medical Practitioners/Allied Health Providers.   
• 3 x Fully Furnished premium office spaces, available 

individually or lease all 3.
• These professional offices are located in Tewantin within 

an existing thriving Diagnostic and Allied Health Business. 
Ground level with ample parking. Rooms equipped with a 
hand basin, telephone and internet connection; Spacious 
waiting room/reception area.

• Access to staff amenities – toilets, kitchenette/microwave 
oven/fridge.  Admin support can be negotiated in the lease.

• Immediate start available for suitable applicant. 
Please mail manage@dusktilldawnsleep.com.au to enquire 
or register your interest and arrange a viewing.
April 2021

GENERAL PRACTITIONER (VR) - SUNSHINE COAST 
QUEENSLAND
To find out more, please email your resume to admin@
nambourclinic.com.au or ring Rowena for an informal chat  
Ph: 0412 292 666.   Continuing.

CLASSIFIEDS: 
Free to SCLMA members $110 for non members. 
Queries: Jo 0407 037 112 
Email: Jo admin@sclma.com.au
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suitable applicants are welcome to apply. References to sex, relationship status, age, race, religion 
etc should be avoided, as should the use of words that may indicate a preference for particular 
groups or may discourage others from applying, eg foreman, tradesman, glamorous, well-built, 
mature, youthful, office girl etc. Publishers can be fined and be the subject of a complaint to the 
Commission for publishing discriminatory advertisements that show an intention to contravene 
the Anti-Discrimination Act 1991. Discriminatory advertisements will therefore often be refused or 
modified by publishers in order to avoid legal liability.

Your LOCAL Medical, Allied Health and Dental Services, 
Print SPECIALISTS

We offer an extensive range of medical stationery including:
• Appointment & Business Cards
• Referral & Note Pads
• ID & Name Badges
• Patient/Carer Information Flyers  

& Brochures
• Health Promotion & Safety 

Posters

• Latex Posters, Pull-Up Banners, 
Door, Window, Floor & Wall Prints  
& Outdoor Signage

• E-Marketing, Survey & Direct Mail 
Management

• Brand Promotional Materials  
& Much More...

07 5443 6990 
maroochydore@snap.com.au  |  www.maroochydore.snap.com.au
Shop 1, 52 Sugar Rd, Maroochydore QLD  |   

Contact YOUR LOCAL  
SNAP team today  for a consult and 

we deliver to your door.

Dannielle McVey

Nick Prass

Proudly producing the  
SCLMA Newsletter CLASSIFIEDS 

ANN ST FAMILY MEDICINE – GENERAL PRACTITIONER
• We are looking for a VR General Practitioner to join our 

busy team which is GP owned. Part time position offering 
75% of billings.

• Full support from an experienced and professional team of 
nurses and support staff.

Please email your CV to olivia@annstfamilymedicine.com.
au or contact Olivia on 0412 113 846.
February 2022

GENERAL PRACTITIONER
We are looking for a VR General Practitioner to join our busy 
well established GP owned and operated Family Practice. 
Full time preferred however not essential, with partnership 
opportunity on the beautiful Sunshine Coast. 
We are an accredited mixed billing practice with well- 
established operating systems and very loyal patient base. 
You will be supported by experienced, professional nursing and 
reception staff in a family friendly workplace. 
Please email resume to admin@trinityclinic.com.au or 
contact Nadine Ware on (07) 5491 9888.
February 2022
 
SHARED LEASE AVAILABLE FOR SPECIALIST SUITES ON 
A PERMANENT BASIS FOR MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS/
ALLIED HEALTH PROVIDERS AT MAROOCHY WATERS. 
• Brand new fit out:
• 3 x furnished premium consulting rooms. 
• Ground level with 4 dedicated parking spots and ample 

parking in the vicinity. 
• Rooms equipped with a computer, hand basin, telephone, 

and internet connection. 
• Access to staff amenities – toilets, kitchenette/microwave 

oven/ fridge. 
• Admin support can be negotiated. 
• General practice, pharmacy, and pathology all in the area.

Available from January 2022. 
For more information, please contact Sharon Kayrooz on 
sharon@coastaldigestivehealth.com.au
November 2021

GP POSITION AVAILABLE – DPA APPROVED – MOFFAT 
BEACH
Are you ready to move to the beautiful Sunshine Coast and take 
advantage of the perfect work/lifestyle balance?
We are a privately-owned, well-established practice. 
Due to outgoing doctor, this position will come with an existing 
patient base to ensure you are busy from day one.
If you are subject to a moratorium, we have a DPA in place, 
which is rare for this beachside location. 
We Offer:
• Full-time or part-time position with flexible sessions 

available 
• DPA location right on the coast
• Mixed Billing; ull-time nursing support; Administration and 

management support; No weekends or after hours 
Please contact Practice Manager on 07 5438 2333 for further 
details and forward a copy of your profile containing a brief 
summary of your experience along with your contact details 
to pm@moffatbeachmedical.com.au
February 2022

FULL SERVICE SPECIALIST CONSULTING ROOMS 
AVAILABLE AT BUDERIM.
An exciting opportunity to secure your fully functional private 
specialist medical consulting room.
• Modern premises on the campus of the Buderim Private 

Hospital, in the Nucleus Medical Suites.
• Prime location with on site parking available.
• Consulting rooms are available for full-day or on a 

sessional-basis, with full secretarial support, from front 
reception to practice management. 

• The Buderim Private Hospital has pathology, radiology and 
on-site café available.

 For further information please contact Lindsey on 5444 
6003, during business hours. 
February 2022

GP REQUIRED FOR A BUSY GP OWNED PRACTICE - 
SUNSHINE COAST HINTERLAND.
• Hours worked to be decided by the Doctor.  Attractive 

remuneration available. The practice is open Monday to 
Friday 8am – 5pm, and Saturday by appointment, no after 
hours

• Full nursing support including enhanced primary care 
planning, health assessments, vaccinations, treatment room 
and procedure room assistance. Full time on-site Practice 
Manager.

• Full allied health support including xray, USS, Ct scans, 
Physiotherapy, Podiatry, Psychologist and Pathology

• Pharmacy attached to the practice.
• Medical Director and Pracsoft clinical programs used
• Full computer tech support
Contact Yvette Perry. Email: pm@beerwahsurgery.com.au 
October 2021

PROFESSIONAL MEDICAL CONSULTING ROOMS 
• Available for Lease on a Sessional or Permanent basis for 

Medical Practitioners/Allied Health Providers.   
• 3 x Fully Furnished premium office spaces, available 

individually or lease all 3.
• These professional offices are located in Tewantin within 

an existing thriving Diagnostic and Allied Health Business. 
Ground level with ample parking. Rooms equipped with a 
hand basin, telephone and internet connection; Spacious 
waiting room/reception area.

• Access to staff amenities – toilets, kitchenette/microwave 
oven/fridge.  Admin support can be negotiated in the lease.

• Immediate start available for suitable applicant. 
Please mail manage@dusktilldawnsleep.com.au to enquire 
or register your interest and arrange a viewing.
April 2021

GENERAL PRACTITIONER (VR) - SUNSHINE COAST 
QUEENSLAND
To find out more, please email your resume to admin@
nambourclinic.com.au or ring Rowena for an informal chat  
Ph: 0412 292 666.   Continuing.

CLASSIFIEDS: 
Free to SCLMA members $110 for non members. 
Queries: Jo 0407 037 112 
Email: Jo admin@sclma.com.au
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SCLMA Clinical Meeting - 24 February 2022
Maroochydore Surf Club Function Room

Presenter: Dr Warren Jennings-Bell, Consultant Physician Rehabilitation Medicine
       NeuroRehabilitation Sunshine Coast | Spasticity Management Service 

Topic: “Medical Management of Spasticity”
Presenter:   Dr Borjana Barth Urological Surgeon and Specialist Uro-Oncologist .

Topic:  “Urology Update”
Sponsor:   Allergan Pty Ltd.

Life Member Dr Wyn Lewis with Dr Rob 
Ingham, Past President, SCLMA.

Hamish Hamilton (President GUMS) with Dr Janis Fernandez 
and Dr Katherine Rimmer (President SCJDS)

Above: Dr Warren Jennings-Bell (Presenter) with 
Maria Bradshaw (Allergan)

Left: Drs Peter Jacobs, Clive Fraser & Kiran Varma. 


